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I am a resident of Oregon and I am strongly and passionately opposed to bill HB 3063.

I myself was vaccine injured as a teenager and have chosen not to vaccinate my children. I don’t know if they are
susceptible to vaccine injury or not, and I won’t be finding out.

If this bill passes I will move away from Oregon. I will not be catching them up to the vaccine schedule that is
suggested by the US government.

I strongly believe that Americans deserve the right to have freedom of choice.

I strongly support the right to have medical and non-medical exemption rights preserved in this fine state of
America.

Worldwide America is known as being a place of freedom. We need to work hard to preserve this.

Elishia Tucker
541-400-7503
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